
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Alabama Correctional Employee  

Support Fund, Inc. 

A Helping Hand for Assistance and Opportunity 

October, 2018 Newsletter 

ACESF Mission 

The Alabama Correctional Employee Support Fund, Inc. (ACESF) provides financial support and 

assistance to persons currently employed by, or retired from the Alabama Department of Corrections 

(ADOC) and their family members, and to members of the public at large in some circumstances.  The 

ACESF also provides educational scholarships to persons employed by or retired from the ADOC and 

their family members based on need and or merit. 

Calendar Year 2018 Update 

ACESF has been able to continue our mission in 2018 by assisting many ADOC employees and their 

families with financial assistance for hardships and college tuition. Total donations and scholarship 

awards are: 

 15 Individual Donations totaling $19,250.00 

 19 Scholarships totaling $19,500.00 

 

The individual donations have assisted ADOC employees and their family members who have suffered 

from illness or injury.  Donations have also helped employees with expenses incurred from house fires, 

loss of loved ones, and general hardships.  The main sources of revenue for the ACESF are fund 

raising events, and individual donations made to the ACESF through the State Combined Campaign.  

Please consider the ACESF as your non-profit charitable organization when making your contribution 

pledges for the 2018 campaign.  This will ensure that your donations are used to assist ADOC 

personnel in time of need. 

 

   Thank You 

          For 

Your Support! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Did you know? 

 All ACESF board and committee members serve as volunteers for the Fund.  No 

salaries or administrative fees are paid to the Fund.  The only expenses realized 

are costs to conduct fund raising events, to host the annual scholarship awards 

reception, and to maintain the ACESF website.  This ensures that almost 100% of 

monies donated to the ACESF are made available for assistance to those in need. 

 The ACESF is always looking for volunteers to serve as board members or 

committee members to help conduct the business of the Fund. 

 2018 ACESF Board Members are: 

Scarlotte Robinson – President 

Andy Farquhar – Vice President 

David Smith – Treasurer 

Glen Casey – Secretary 

Phyllis Billups-Heatherington 

Forrest Johnson 

William Despain 

Marilyn Bruton 

Chad Crabtree 

 Board members are elected during the Annual Meeting held each January. 

 

 

 

 

 

The 2018 Annual Golf Tournament at RTJ Capitol Hill was a great 

success, with the ACESF receiving a record profit.  See the gallery 

of tournament pictures on the following pages.  Thanks to Samantha 

Banks for volunteering to be our tournament photographer! 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


